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MRS WALDRON 
It was lovely to welcome Mrs Kirsty Newbury to Hillside on Tuesday to meet the students, staff and 
some of our parents. Mrs Newbury will be replacing Mrs Waldron from Week 4, Monday 31 October 
for the remainder of the school year.   
 
I will be advertising the 2023 temporary classroom teacher vacancy, created by Mrs Waldron’s 
leave shortly. Once a suitable replacement is found I will notify all the families. I am sure you will 
join me in wishing Alana and her husband all the best for the safe arrival of their baby daughter. 
 
KINDERGARTEN ORIENTATION 
It was wonderful to have our Kindergarten 2023 students on Wednesday morning. They enjoyed a 
tour of the school, fine motor activities, a story and related activities and especially playing on the 
climbing equipment. We look forward to them visiting again next week. We will be holding a new 
Parent Information session next week during the Orientation session. 
 
NSWPSSA STATE ATHLETICS CARNIVAL 
Congratulations to Patrick, Ava, Emilia, Henri and Jack for making it through to the NSW State 
Athletics Carnival next week. We wish them all the best. A wonderful achievement. 
 

Years 3, 4 & 5 Check-in Assessment Monday 10 October – Friday 4 November 

P&C Meeting Tuesday 18 October @ 7pm 

Kindergarten 2023 Orientation Wednesday 19 October 

Parent Information Session Wednesday 19 October @ 9am 

State Athletics Carnival Thursday 20 October @ Homebush 

Swim Scheme @ Castle Hill Aquatic 
Centre 

Monday 24 October to 
Friday 4 November 

Cleanaway Environmental Incursion Monday 7 November 

Years 5 & 6 @ Camp Yarramundi Wednesday 16 - Friday 18 November 

School Disco Thursday 1 December – 6pm to 8pm 

Presentation Night Monday 5 December 

Last Day of Term for Students Friday 16 December 
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CHANGE IN LAST DAY OF TERM 
The Department announced last week a change in this Term’s Calendar. The last day of school for 
all students is now Friday 16 December, NOT Monday 19 December as originally gazetted. 
 
P&C MEETING – 7pm 
Please join us on Tuesday next week at the P&C Meeting. A great way to find out what is happening 
and planning for 2023 activities. 
 
SWIM SCHEME – K to 4 
Please return permission note and payment as soon as possible for this valuable activity. 
This valuable 10-day intensive program is for all levels of swimmers from non-swimmers to the 
more competent students requiring stroke correction. The lessons are free, but there is a cost for 
pool entry and transport to and from the pool. Small schools are fortunate in that our students from 
kindergarten up are able to participate. We will be sharing the bus to and from Castle Hill Aquatic 
Centre with Middle Dural which will cut costs on transport.  
 
LEAVE 
I will be taking leave for Term 1 next year. Mr Adam Boulus, the Windsor Principal Network Director 
will be advertising the temporary Principal position in the next few weeks. Once someone is 
selected, I will let the community know and there will be opportunities to meet the relieving principal 
later this term. 
 
CYBER SAFE PARENTS 
The Cybermarvel program is designed to provide information and resources to help you and your 
family stay safe online. The internet has opened up fantastic opportunities to learn, socialise and 
share information, but it can also bring risks, especially for young people. 

Parents play an important role in supporting their child’s online safety by understanding these risks 
and learning important tips and tricks to help reduce them. 

https://www.nsw.gov.au/education-and-training/cybermarvel/parents 

Judy Eastman 
Principal 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

See what is happening at our school by liking us on 

Facebook. 

Regular updates are posted on our Facebook page 

so like us now to keep up to date. 

Search for Hillside Public School Glenorie. 

https://www.nsw.gov.au/education-and-training/cybermarvel/parents


 

Hornsby Council Grandparents Day 2022 

NSW Grandparents Day celebrates this unique relationship across age groups, 

cultural backgrounds, and location. 

Join us for a FREE day out! 

Hello Hornsby invites Grandparents aged 60+ from Hornsby Shire to bring 

their grandchildren (ages 0-24) along to Koala Park on Grandparents Day 

(Sunday, 30 October 2022) for a special day out.  

Free tickets are available and can be used at Koala Park on Sunday, 30 

October 2022 for entry between 9am and 11am. 

Book now  

Please note: Bookings open Tuesday 4 October, 6pm. 

For more information on Grandparents Day 2022 visit: https://www.nsw.gov.au/grandparents-day 

For more information on the Koala Park Sanctuary Sydney visit: https://koalapark-sanctuary.com.au/ 
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